
The Ministry of the Environment (MOE) invites comments from a broad spectrum of the

public regarding proposed changes to matter concerning handling of natural park work

and permission in the management plan of Hakusan National Park.

May 2,2011

The management plan is aiming to further thoroughness of the national park management

adapted to current circumstances in each region, and to attempt promotion of proper

preservation and the use of a national park.

.

All written procedures related to this invitation for public comments are to be conducted

in Japanese. Therefore, comments should be submitted in Japanese by mail, facsimile,

or e-mail.

Drafts:Drafts (in Japanese) can be downloaded from the attached files below.

Submission period: May 2 – May 31, 2011

Submit to:

About Hakusan National Park management plan

Chubu regional environmental office

2-5-2 Sannnomaru Naka-ku, Nagoya-shi, Aichi (mail)

+81-52-951-8889 (FAX)

REO-CHUBU@env.go.jp(E-mail)


